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November 10, 2014 

 
               File No. 141118 
 
 
Sarah Jones 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Jones: 
 
On October 28, 2014, Mayor Lee introduced the following legislation: 
 

File No.  141118 

Ordinance amending the Building Code to require that 1) the façades of certain 
buildings having five or more stories be inspected periodically by a qualified 
licensed architect or engineer; 2) inspection reports be submitted to the owner 
and the Department of Building Inspection according to an inspection and 
reporting schedule; 3) maintenance of the façades be conducted in 
accordance with an Administrative Bulletin that is based on a national 
standard; 4) establishing a fee to compensate the Department for review and 
related evaluation processing; 5) making findings, including environmental 
findings, and findings under the California Health and Safety Code; and 6) 
directing the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors to forward this Ordinance to 
the California Building Standards Commission upon final passage. 
 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

          
 By:  Andrea Ausberry, Assistant Clerk 
        Land Use & Economic Development Committee 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning  
 Jeanie Poling, Environmental Planning 
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Typewritten Text
Not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines Sections 15378 and 15060(c)(2) because it does not result in a physical change in the environment.


		2014-11-26T12:05:30-0800
	Joy Navarrete




